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Townsend, Erle

From: Nancy White <nwhite@workshopaz.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

AS A Maine Resident. I am highly opposed to this ruling to force our mandate electric cars  

 

I lost power for 2 days and frequently do.  Without a car,  I would be Subject to not protect myself and my family 

because I couldn't leave the house to get to  hotel or safe space.  

 

It is proven cold areas and regions that rely on electric as Maine doe would be irresponsible to force residents to move 

from gas powered cars such are the only reliable source in the winter.  MAINE SHOULD FOCUS ON PROTECTING ITS 

RESIDENTS.  

 

If Maine forced this,  I would move out of this state.  

 

Resident in Cape Neddick 


